







Tape Ministry Report

To our dear supporters of the Tape Ministry and Remnant magazine,

Greetings in Jesus Name! As we close the year, it is appropriate for us to make ourselves accountable to you, our supporters.

We are humbled as we view the magnitude of how far and wide the gospel has been spread for the Kingdom. We have sent out approximately 50,000 tapes, almost 50,000 CDs and there has been close to 44,000 messages downloaded from the website in the past year. We have also printed over 50,000 MP3 messages on over 2,600 discs. This makes a total of 195,000 messages that have been sent out. Approximately 20,000 copies of *The Heartbeat of the Remnant* magazine have been sent also.

A few dedicated men and women here in the office did not accomplish this alone. Many hands working together, including you who have supported this work, have accomplished what has been done. To God be the glory!

Due to changing technology and growing demand, we need to update our equipment from time to time. Our current needs are as follows:

- Computers—some that we are using are outdated and need to be updated.
- CD duplicating equipment—the demand is outgrowing our capabilities.
- Continued everyday operation.

These first two needs will cost approximately \$7,000.00. The third need is a continuing one.

Before we start our day here at the office we have prayer together and we entreat our Almighty

God who is our supplier to bless you who have given so much in time, money, prayers and in any other contribution you have made. We accept every gift, whether it is much or little, with appreciation and thankfulness.

Charity Gospel Tape Ministry and The Heartbeat of the Remnant Magazine